
 
  

Appointment of Stephen Hare as General Manager of the Bar 

The Chairman of the Victorian Bar Council, Michael Shand QC today announced the 

appointment of Stephen Hare as General Manager of the Bar as from today.  

Stephen has previously worked as the Chief Executive Officer of the National Trust 

of Australia (Victoria) and as an Executive Manager of a global diversified mining 

company in charge of finance and accounting, strategy and business planning. He is 

a Chartered Accountant with a Business degree specialising in Accounting. 

 

Stephen will be responsible for implementation of Bar Council initiatives and 

projects, preparation and contents of all financial documents including budgets, 

managing cost control, new services and improvements and strategic and tactical 

planning. He will have responsibility for the resourcing and managing of the staff of 

the Bar Council office.  

 

Stephen is well versed in the functions of committees, meeting procedures and the 

role of a governing body and management.   He will be focusing on the delivery of 

service to members of the Bar, the public and to the Bar Council and its committees. 

The Bar is grateful to its consultant Paul Montgomery for his invaluable assistance in 

connection with this appointment. 

 
Media enquires:  Ross Nankivell  (03) 9225 8775 
 
1 August 2007 


